
Matador Production Company
One Lincoln Centre • 5400 LBJ Freeway • Suite 1500 • Dallas, Texas 75240] 

Voice 972.371.5218 • Fax 972.371.5201 
amonroe@matadorresources.com

January 27, 2016

EMNRD - NMOCD 
Attn: Donna Mull 
1625 N. French Dr. 
Hobbs, NM 88240

RE: Hibisctts-08O135RN State Com #124H
AEf30-025-42502^) 

SHLSecTTm-R55E 

Lea County, NM

Dear Ms. Mull:

Enclosed please find the following completion documents for the Hibiscus 08 19 35 RN State Com 
#124H:

C-102 As-Drilled 
As-Drilled Plat
C-103 Revised well location & attachment
C-103 Fracture/Production
C-104NW
C-105 & attachment
Directional surveys with certifications
Gamma Ray logs

The HFFD has been filed online.

If you need further information, please contact me at 972-371-5218 or via email at 
amonroe@matadorresources.com.

Thank you,

Ava Monroe
Sr. Engineering Technician

Enel.

FEB 2 3 2016
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Ava Monroe

From: James Stovall <James.Stovall@topographic.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 9:41 AM
To: Ava Monroe
Cc: Mike Brown
Subject: RE: Hibiscus 124H AD C102 and plat

Ava,
When we were out there doing some of the boundary for the pipeline we found monuments that differed from the 
previous ones that we held for the preliminary. We meant to give you a heads up, I apologize. Is there anything else that 
we can do to help remedy this?

James Stovall | Survey Technician 
Topographic Land Surveyors
1400 Everman Parkway, Suite 197 
Fort Worth, TX 76140
c: 817.307.3853 (main) | o: 817.744.7512 | f: 817.744.7554 
James.Stovall@topographic.com

This e-mail (and attachments, if any) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged 
and/or confidential. If the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of the communication is strictly prohibited. Any unauthorized use of the 
information contained herein is also strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and 
destroy all copies of the e-mail (and attachment, if any).

From: Ava Monroe [mailto:AMonroe@matadorresources.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 9:25 AM
To: James Stovall <James.Stovall@topographic.com>
Subject: FW: Hibiscus 124H AD C102 and plat

James,
Will you double check your calls for this well.
The approved APD is attached and it doesn't match.

Thanks,

Ava Monroe
Sr. Engineering Technician 
Matador Production Company 
5400 LBJ Freeway, Ste. 1500 
Dallas, TX 75240 
Ph 972.371.5218 
Fax 972.371.5201 
amonroe@matadorresources.com
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